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10/11/2017 
 
 
For attention of The Organising Societies of TIMM 2021 
 
Support for Aberdeen to host TIMM 2021 
 
On behalf of the UK Primary Immunodeficiency Network (UKPIN), I am delighted to 
support the bid to host TIMM in Aberdeen in 2021. 
 
The University of Aberdeen, one of the UK’s ancient universities, has an international 
reputation in fungal infection research. A testament to this reputation is the Wellcome 
Trust Strategic Award for Medical  Mycology and Fungal Immunology. The University 
of Aberdeen is home to the only MRC Centre for Medical Mycology in the UK. The 
application is being led by Professor Adilia Warris, a clinical academic in paediatric 
infectious diseases and medical mycology and Professor Neil Gow, a scientist in 
medical mycology and expert in the fungal cell wall. 
 
The meeting will be held at the new Aberdeen Exhibition and Conference Centre 
which is currently being built in the vicinity of Aberdeen International Airport providing 
excellent transport links. The site will include 3 hotels and a range of flexible 
conference rooms. 
 
Medical mycology research in Aberdeen is world-renowned, and Aberdeen, with the 
new exhibition centre, provides an outstanding environment in which to host TIMM 
2021. 
 
UKPIN supports the bid to host TIMM in Aberdeen in 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Tomaz Garcez 
Chair UKPIN 

http://www.ukpin.org.uk/

